
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of Missouri Gas Energy, 
a Division of Southern Union Company, 
Regarding an Incident on Lot 12, 9009 
Kaill Road, Pleasant Valley, 
Missouri 

Case No. GS-98-185 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE RESPONSE TO GAS INCIDENT REPORT 

On March 10, 1998, the Staff of the Missouri Public Service 

Commission (Staff) filed its Gas Incident Report. Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-

2.080(12) a party is allowed ten days in which to respond. However, Staff 

has requested that Missouri Gas Energy (MGE) file a response to Staff's 

recommendation no later than 30 days after the filing of the report. 

Therefore, any response to Staff's recommendation is due no later than 

April 10, 1998. 

(S E A L) 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 11th day of March, 1998. 

G. George, Regulatory Law Judge 

71IIl:j~~ts 
Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 




